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17 July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that in September 2024, we will be using the new SCOPAY Payments App. You will be 
able to pay for your child’s school dinners, toast, trips and uniform via this app. 
Linus club payments will also need to be made on the SCOPAY app. These payments MUST be made the day before 
bookings, otherwise they will not be processed.  
 
We are hoping that by using this new system, it will alleviate any issues previously encountered on Weduc Payments on 
the Reachmore Parents app. Please note, that we WILL STILL be using Reachmore Parents for our main communications, 
including messages to parents and absence submissions. Please do not delete the Reachmore App and make sure 
notifications are turned on.  
 
This means that you will now be using two separate apps, one for communications (Reachmore) and one for payments 
(SCOPAY). 
Please make sure any outstanding payments on the Reachmore App are settled before 19th July. Any existing balances 
will be carried over to SCOPAY. 
 
Parents must make sure that there is sufficient balance on their account before the first day of term (4th September) on 
SCOPAY. Children will also now be selecting their own lunch choice in school during morning registration every day, 
there is no longer any need for parents to make meal bookings beforehand. 
 
We will soon be sending parents their unique code login via email.  
If you have any queries, please call 01922 710872, or visit the School Office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
School Office 
St. Peter’s Catholic Primary School 
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